



	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 August 15, 2024


RE:	 NOTICE TO BIDDERS – POSTPONEMENT OF RECEIPT OF BIDS

2024 Boardwalk Rehabilitation Phase VI & VII

City of Wildwood, Cape May County, New Jersey


Please be advised the City of Wildwood (the “City”) is hereby postponing the receipt of 
bids pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3 for the 2024 Boardwalk Rehabilitation Phase VI & VII (the 
“Project”).


Due to the release of Addendum #2, on Thursday August 15, 2024, the Bid Opening for 
the Project has been rescheduled for Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 10:00 am, at the 
Commissioner’s Meeting Room, Second Floor, City Hall, 4400 New Jersey Avenue, City of 
Wildwood, New Jersey. 


All bidders who have obtained bid packages have been notified via email with Addendum 
#2 of the above change in date.  Contract Documents and Drawings for the proposed work are still 
available at the office of Colliers Engineering & Design at 500 Scarborough Drive, Suite 108, Egg Harbor 
Township, New Jersey, and may be inspected by prospective bidders during business hours.  


A copy of this notice shall be posted for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office at 
4400 New Jersey Avenue, Wildwood, NJ 08260 on or before August 16, 2024. 


